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REFERENCE LETTER 

 

 

Mr Martin Mycielski has been my student for 2 years now. During the history of philosophy classes that I 

teach he has shown reliability, diligence and consistency in his academic work. 

Mr Mycielski is known in the Institute, both within students as within the faculty, as an exceptionally 

skillful organizer of student life. He implements ambitious plans of the Students’ Union, often exceeding 

the scope of its responsibilities. For students he has always been and is a dependable representative of 

their interests. The faculty on the other hand can always depend on him in every situation demanding 

efficient communication with near half a thousand of Iberian students. 

With full responsibility I recommend Mr Martin Mycielski for any post requiring organizational skills, 

creativity and consistency in action. 

With regards, 

 

Dr Irena Curyło-Gonzalez 

Professor at Warsaw University and the Warsaw School of Economics 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 


